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"I look forward to working with Governor Evers to advance common-sense policies that
reflect our shared Wisconsin values,” says new Representative Staush Gruszynski of
Green Bay.

  

  

MADISON – State Representative Staush Gruszynski (D-Green Bay) expressed his support for
Governor Evers proposed 2019-2021 State Budget priorities after the Governor’s budget
address at the State Capitol on Thursday evening.

  

“Tonight, Governor Evers shared his vision for a Wisconsin that works for everyone, a
Wisconsin for all of us. Like the Governor, I strongly support putting politics aside so that we can
work together to address the pressing issues facing our state,” Gruszynski said. “Whether it is
the Governor’s commitment to reinvesting in our public K-12 schools and the University of
Wisconsin system, his goal of ensuring that everyone in our state can drink clean water from
their tap, or his plan to expand Medicaid to provide affordable, high-quality healthcare to more
Wisconsinites, it’s safe to say that it’s a new day in Wisconsin. I look forward to working with
Governor Evers to advance common-sense policies that reflect our shared Wisconsin values.”

 1 / 2



Evers Budget Initiatives Good for Gruszynski

Written by Wisconsin Assembly Democrats
Saturday, 02 March 2019 13:44 - 

  

 2 / 2


